
Dear Chair Clem and members of the Committee:  

  

As an Oregonian who values wildlife for it's beauty and the tourism it brings 
to our state, and as someone who wants our state’s wildlife managed 
humanely and responsibly, I urge you to support HB 3228. This important 
legislation will require that non-game wildlife be managed for its intrinsic 
value. By managing in this way, all Oregonians get to have their voices 
heard, and not just those who are focused on management for purposes of 
hunting, trapping and other consumptive uses. 
 
Please vote YES on H.B. 3228! 

Thank you, 

 

Megan Gram 

Executive Director, Bend Spay+Neuter Project 

541-617-1010 

www.bendsnip.org 

 

http://www.bendsnip.org/

